
AUDITIONS!!! 

The Student Directed 

One-Acts 
Tuesday March 9, 2021 & 

Wednesday March 10, 2021 

7:00 p.m. 

Kendall Drama Lab 

SCSU 
*possible call backs will be held Thursday March 11, 7:00 p.m. 

You will be provided with a short scene to read at the audition. No need to come prepared with 
a monologue. If you wish to submit a video audition, please coordinate with Ariana and Kori at 

Harrisa21@southernct.edu and ligonk2@southernct.edu  

Thank you! 
For information:  NYEL1@southernct.edu   (203)392-6100 
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